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Dear Colleagues:

This is a special issue of the Newsletter containing "IUE Data Reduction:
XX High Dispersion Line Libraries" prepared by B. E. Turnrose and R. C. Bohlin.

As usual, Dr. P. Perry and Mona Cooper provided the essential support in
preparation of this Newsletter.

Cordially,
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Goddard Space Flight Center
Greenbelt, MD 20771
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